
From: Francisco Nunez   
Sent: Monday, November 9, 2020 3:35 PM 
To: Public Comment <publiccomment@cityoftracy.org> 
Subject: City of Tracy Council Meeting Remote public comment Nov 10, 2020 item 4A 
 

I am writing on behalf of Laborers’ Local 73.  Our Local Union represents 2604 members 

residing in San Joaquin County and 443 members residing in the City of Tracy.   

 

We support Prologis and the construction of the “Big Bird” project in Tracy.  We have had a 

long-standing, positive relationship with Prologis; and they have utilized our workforce 

throughout California and most recently on the successful Katerra Building project - NEI in 

Tracy.   

 

The construction of this project will create good-paying jobs with health and retirement benefits 

for our hard-working members living in the area; and, once the project is complete, it will create 

quality jobs for the community long after it is built.   

 

Furthermore, this project will allow our members who reside in Tracy and the surrounding area 

to work where they live instead of making log commutes to other counties for work 

opportunities.  This embodies the idea of live local, work local, and patronize local businesses.     

 

Because this project is a win-win for the working-class residents of Tracy and the community as 

a whole, we urge you to support this project.   

 

Thank you, 

Carlos Bedolla, Jr. 

Business Manager 

Laborers’ Local 73 

 

Agenda Item 4.A 




